October 19, 1976

Rev. Alfred Hughes St. John's Seminary 127 Lake Street Brighton, Massachusetts 02135

Dear Father A1:

Thank you for your letter of October 12, 1976, and your counsel concerning Father Paul Shanley. I have reviewed the matter with His Eminence, the Cardinal, and he would advise that I follow your suggestions. I have already sent a letter to Father Shanley to ask him to come to Chancery so that we might review the situation as you have indicated. Say a prayer that everything will work out alright.

With best personal regards, I am,

Sincerely in Christ,

Most Reverend Thomas V. Daily Auxiliary Bishop of Boston Chancellor

TVD/mh